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Filipino-Americans Avail of Summer Consulate Saturday in New York 

 

 
New dual citizens and their derivatives take the Oath of Citizenship before Vice Consul Khrystina Corpuz 
Popov. (PCGNY Photo) 

 
NEW YORK, 8 August 2018 - The Philippine Consulate General in New York once again 
opened its doors for the third Consulate Saturday of the year last 4 August to provide 
consular services to the Filipino-American community. 
 
About 100 clients were served: 50 Epassport applications, 26 Notarial/Authentication, 18 
Reacquisition/Retention of Citizenship, 5 Civil Registry, and 44 Overseas Voting 
Registration. The applicants were grateful for the quick service that they were able to avail 
of without missing a work day.  
 
The next Consulate Saturday will be on 3 November. For more information, please go to 
http://newyorkpcg.org/the-consulate/our-services/2018-consulate-saturdays. END 
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